

# WILLIAM PATERSON UNIVERSITY

## Jean Levitan, PhD

Retirement Reception
Tuesday, April 30, 2019 • 5:00 - 7:00 p.m.
Campus Restaurant

### William Paterson University's Department of Public Health

invites you to celebrate

Jean Levitan, PhD

Department of Public Health

at a cocktail reception to commemorate her retirement after 41 years of service to William Paterson University

#### Tuesday, April 30, 2019

Campus Restaurant 5 pm – 7pm \$20 per person Wine compliments of Jean Levitan

#### RSVP by April 12th

Please send cash or checks to Geraldine Suppa, University Hall, #359

Checks should be made out to cash

In lieu of a retirement gift, please consider making a monetary donation to

#### **Pioneer Food Pantry**

by clicking here

For additional information, please contact Geraldine Suppa at 973-720-2394 at <a href="mailto:suppage@wpunj.edu">suppage@wpunj.edu</a>

 $The \textit{ William Paterson University Foundation is a 501c3 organization. A portion of your \textit{ gift may be tax deductible}. \\$